Joint Administrative Session of the Town Council and USB boards in Huntertown, Indiana

February 11, 2019 6:00 p.m.

Huntertown Town Hall, 15617 Lima Road

A Joint Administrative Session of the Huntertown Town Council and Utility Service Board (USB) was held
on Monday, February 11, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. In attendance were Council President Brandon Seifert;
Council Members Mike Aker, Patricia Freck, Gary Grant and Mike Stamets; USB President Brad Hite;
USB Member Jim Fortman: and Town Manager Beth Shellman. Absent was USB member Kerri Garvin

and Clerk-Treasurer Ryan Schwab.

Council President Brandon Seifert called the session to order at 6:03 p.m., in the absence of the Clerk-
Treasurer, the Town Manager agreed to take minutes of the session.

The purpose of this Joint Administrative Session was to discuss a Superintendent of streets; review
applications for two open utility worker positions; creation of a TIF district; and annexation.

No decisions were made at this session.

The session adjourned at 7:43 p.m.
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